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Special Session School Board Meeting - Public Hearing - Attendance Zone Changes (Wednesday, March 7, 2018)
Generated by Gwendolyn B Kerner on Friday, March 9, 2018

Meeting called to order at 5:10 PM

1. Meeting Opening

1.01 Roll Call

Members present

Larry Dale, Mark C Morgan, Marion Bonura, Melinda L Bourgeois, Melinda L Doucet, Ricky Johnson, Sandy Denapolis-Bosarge, Tiffany H
Egsgnt: Cedric Floyd

1.02 Invocation and Pledge of Allegiance

The Invocation was led by Ricky Johnson and the Pledge of Allegiance was led by Tiffany Kuhn.

2. New Business

Discussion: 2.01 Birney/Keller Attendance Zone Revisions

Lale Geer, Acting Superintendent, gave a synopsis of the Birney/Keller redistricting recommendation. Darlene Manson, Executive Director
of Planning spoke about the overflow issues in the district.

Public Comment: Rachelle Howard and Micheal Howard had concerns about the ESL students and what was the plan for them.

There was a brief discussion by the board.

Discussion: 2.02 Ellis/Bridgedale/Dolhonde Attendance Zone Revisions

Lale Geer, Acting Superintendent, spoke to the board about the need for classroom space at the schools. Darlene Manson, Executive
Director of Planning, gave the data on the attendance zones and spoke about the overflow. She spoke about the effect on the immersion
classes and the abliity to stay at Ellis.

Public comment: Marion Lanorah asked about how will the transfers be done.

There was a brief discussion by the board.

3. End Meeting

Procedural: 3.1 Adjourn



